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United States of America
FEDERAL TRADE COMMISSION

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20580

March 6,2012

William Wilson
Americans for Limited Government
9900 Main Street, Suite 303
Fairfax, VA 22031

RE: FOIA-2012-00640
Microsoft Correspondence

Dear Mr. Wilson:

This letter acknowledges the receipt of your Freedom of Information Act request dated
March 5, 2012 for the documents listed below:

Microsoft Correspondence

If you should have any questions regarding your request, please contact me at (202) 326-
2836. In any call or future correspondence concerning the request, please refer to the following
case number FOIA-2012-00640.

Andrea Kelly


